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Element Criteria Rating Comments 
Content 
 

 Ideas show 
awareness of 
audience and 
purpose 
 

 Ideas show depth of 
understanding 

3 ideas are appropriate to audience 
and purpose, and demonstrate an in-
depth understanding of material 
 
2 ideas are somewhat appropriate to 
audience and demonstrate adequate 
understanding of material 
 
1 ideas are minimally appropriate to 
audience and purpose, and 
demonstrate limited understanding of 
material 
 
0 ideas are not appropriate to 
audience and purpose, and 
demonstrate no understanding of 
material 

  

Organization 
 

 Presentation is logical 
and coherent 

3 ideas are presented in logical and 
coherent manner 
 
2 ideas are presented in a somewhat 
logical and coherent manner 
 
1 ideas are presented in a minimally 
logical and coherent manner 
 
0 ideas are not presented in a logical 
or coherent manner 

  

Mechanics 
 

 Use of language 
shows awareness of 
the standard rules of 
target language 

3 use of grammar and syntax is 
appropriate to content, audience, and 
purpose 
 
2 use of grammar and syntax is 
somewhat appropriate to content, 
audience, and purpose 
 
1 use of grammar and syntax is 
minimally appropriate to content, 
audience, and purpose 
 
0 use of grammar and syntax is not 
appropriate to content, audience, or 
purpose 

  

 

 



Vocal Expression 
 

 Speech is audible, 
clear, and expressive 

3 the audibility, articulation, 
punctuation, and expressiveness of 
speech are effective 
 
2 the audibility, articulation, 
punctuation, and expressiveness of 
speech are somewhat effective 
 
1 the audibility, articulation, 
punctuation, and expressiveness of 
speech are minimally effective 
 
0 the audibility, articulation, 
punctuation, and expressiveness of 
speech are not effective 

  

Physical Expression 
 

 Posture, eye contact, 
and gestures 
enhance 
presentation 

3 posture, eye contact, and gestures 
effectively enhance the presentation 
 
2 posture, eye contact, and gestures 
occasionally enhance the 
presentation 
 
1 posture, eye contact, and gestures 
rarely enhance the presentation 
 
0 posture, eye contact, and gestures 
detract from the presentation 

  

 

Describing the levels of performance 

3 = Exceeds the standard 

2 = Meets the standard 

1 = Partially meets the standard 

0 = Does not meet the standard 


